
STATE OF NEW YORK 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
ANDREW M CUOMO 

AfTORNEY GF:-JERAl EXEcunVE 01 !'II I. 

April 10, 2008 

Charles Lake 
72 Old Route 23 
Cai.ro, NY 124,13 

Dcar\ML Lake: 

I am in receipt of your correspondence to the Attorney GeneraL He has asked me to 
thank you for reiterating your concerns, As a representative from our office explained 
previously, however, we do not have jurisdiction in this matter and we do not provide legal 
advice to individuals, Therefore, we cannot be of assistance. 

If you have not done so already, you may wish to consult an attorney, The Greene County 
Bar Association will be pleased to provide you with an appropriate referral. You can contact 
them at (518) 943-6667. 

Once again, thank you for contacting us, 

Sincerel , 
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'RJCHARD JTIREWICZ 
Associate Director for--Correspondence 
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